
 
 

 
 

Future Jobs &  

21st Century Capabilities 

As a school we are educating children now with an eye to the future. We 
need to understand where our children are headed beyond primary school 
and consider what we can do now to prepare them. These considerations 

also feed into our strategic and master planning. 
 

With this in mind, you are invited to attend a parent evening on Tuesday July 
4th from 7:00pm in our Mercy Hall, with a focus on future jobs, impacted by 

transitioning economies and technologies. 
 

Wendy Perry, Managing Director, Workforce BluePrint, will explore the 
predictions about the 2020+ workforce and consider those industries that are 
facing dire prospects as well as where the new job opportunities are likely to 

appear.  We'll consider what we need to know to prepare students 
for uncertainty with a practical evidence on employer, entrepreneurial and 

industry requirements.  
 
 
 

Please RSVP by Friday 30th June to info@stg.catholic.edu.au 
 
 
 

                            
        


